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Oppose.  

Similar to SB 774, this bill SJR26 is a bill demonstrating the greedy nature of Oregon 

Legislatures. So quickly Oregon leaders are willing to propose keeping tax payers 

surplus tax instead of refunding excess to the tax payer.  No integrity whatsoever is 

demonstrated in an attempt to make legal the keeping of excess tax payment.  Why 

would Oregon legislatures be so quick to keep surplus tax revenue?  Isn’t it stealing 

to keep what isn’t rightfully theirs?  I am shocked and appalled this would even have 

been drafted as a bill, introduced and clearly with hope and intent Oregon tax payers 

wouldn’t even see this “snuck” onto a ballot.  What is the heart intent of legislatures 

seeking to keep tax payer surplus revenue?  This demonstrates the good and 

prosperity of Oregon taxpayers are NOT the priority for Oregon leaders and law 

makers.  They are quick to take from the very people they serve.   

Oppose and stop this bill. It does not promote good or wellbeing for the people.  


